WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 00-27

SUBJECT: Award of Construction Contract for Septage Facility — Phase A

PREPARED BY:  Public Works DATE: May 16, 2000

FOR AGENDA OF: May 22, 2000

SUMMARY: The bid opening for this project was held at 10 a.m., April 26, 2000. Four
bids were received. The bids were read aloud, as follows:

Hankal Construction $1,070,700.00
Collins Construction 1,159,000.50
Rockford Corporation 1,196,500.00
Norton Enterprises 1,385,081.00
Engineer’s Estimate $1,100,000.00

| have reviewed the bids and found that Hankal Construction had the lowest
responsive bid.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

For Council to award the contract to Hankal Construction in the amount of

$1,070,700.00

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor
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